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Dear Parents 

 

This week we appointed our Year 6 Ambassadors who have the following 

important jobs: 

School Council Ambassador – Eliza 

Health and Safety Ambassador – William 

School Ambassadors – Spencer and Kitty 

Digital Ambassadors – Ollie, Harry and Ellis 

PE Ambassadors – Harrison, Lottie, Roxy and Archie 

Library Ambassadors – Macy, Freya and Amelia 

 

Well done year 6’s – I know that you will come up with some brilliant ideas, 

support all the pupils and be fantastic representatives for Cusgarne School. 

 

On Monday, we had class assemblies to talk about Harvest.  If you are able to 

support the food banks with a donation, they would be very grateful. 

 

Remote Learning -  We have published our current blended/remote learning 

offer should your child need to be learning at home due to waiting for a Covid 

test, self isolating or having to stay at home due to a bubble lockdown.  Please 

have a read and contact us should you have any questions. 

https://www.cusgarne.org/web/home_learning/459660 

 

Breakfast Club – Our breakfast club resumed on Monday and runs daily on 

school days from 8am until 8.30am.  Please remember to book your child’s place 

in advance, preferably by email the week before.  The cost is £1.50 per child per 

day and can be paid via ParentPay. 

 

Year 6 reminder – applications for secondary school places close on Saturday 31 

October.  Please make sure you make your choice before this date. 

 

Reminder – Thursday 22 October and Friday 23 October 2020 are both inset days 

and school will be closed to pupils. 
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Menu – next week we will be on the week 1menu.   

 

   
 

 

Finally, we have had some concerns raised about parents congregating by the 

gates and we would like to remind parents to please maintain 2-metre social 

distancing and to allow a safe ‘corridor’ for people entering/exiting the gates.  

While waiting, please use the pavement opposite the lower gates or the coned 

off area in the layby for the top gate. 

 

Enjoy the weekend and please email us if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Julia Murray 

Acting Head of School 

 
 

 

Diary Dates: 

Monday 19 October  Nasal Flu vaccinations 

Thursday 22 October  Inset day 

Friday 23 October   Inset day 

Monday 26 October  Half term holiday 

Saturday 31 October                Applications for secondary school places close 

Please think nut free when packing lunches and snacks. 
Thank you! 
 


